

20 April 2017

Karl Webber fyi-request-5625-9fa3339e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Webber

I refer to your Official Information Act request of 27 March 2017, for information on the Kapiti Beach Bylaw.

You requested:

1. Please provide data outlining how many fines have been issued to people/vehicles since October 2016 for using the beach at Paraparaumu in breach of the current Beach By law.

Police has not issued any infringement offence notices for breaching the Kapiti Beach bylaw during the period 1 October 2016 to 27 March 2017.

2. Also are there any figures to demonstrate how many vehicles have been barred access to Paraparaumu beach since October 2016.

Kapiti District Council has advised Police that no people have been trespassed from Paraparaumu beach between 1 October 2016 to 27 March 2017.

Please note that the information used in this reply comes from a dynamic database and is subject to change.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Inspector Peter McKennie
Acting National Manager Road Policing